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UPDATING THE SIDE VIEW IN YOUR BROWSER 

 

After every change made to the website, please refresh the browser's page view on your computers.  

This is the only way to ensure that the latest version is displayed and not an older version is loaded  

from the cache. 

In general, the icon for updating the page view in the most popular browsers, such as 

Mozilla Firefox, Google Chrome, Internet Explorer and Safari are the same: 

 

   A circle opened to the right with an arrow  

 

This can be found in the listed browsers as follows: 

 

MOZILLA FIREFOX: 

Either before or at the end of the address line (depending on version) 

 

 

 

 

GOOGLE CHROME: 

In front of the address line 

 

 

INTERNET EXPLORER:  

At the end of the address line 

 

 

SAFARI: 

At the end of the address line  

 


